
 

 

 

    NOVEMBER 2020 
 

President’s Message 
 

Dear Members, 

 

I hope this finds you well and keeping busy.  I have one more job for you;  well, 

actually two.  Please “tune in” to our Annual Meeting on Zoom, Thursday, 

November 12 at 9:30 am (check in by 9:15 or earlier to facilitate roll taking, 

please).  I will send out the agenda and Zoom information on Monday the 9th.  

You don’t have to be on screen, you don’t even need a computer.  Just phone in 

and listen and/or participate.  Reach out and be part of the deciders. 

 

Now for number 2.  Please respond to our Thanksgiving Virtual Dinner by going 

on the Joslyn website and donate whatever you can to help your Joslyn and 

neighbors in need.  We will still be here when this is all over - with your help. 

 

Would you like to know what the county has in its plans for the Joslyn?  Want to 

know who is going to be leading decisions for the Joslyn for next year?  Want to  

know what our budget is going to be?  Well, it’s easy to find out.  Just join us on 

the 12th. 

 

May you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving.  If you are able to read this, I’d say 

you really have something to be thankful for.  We may miss our family and friends 

but we are still here and we are going to beat this thing - together. 

 

Thank you for all that you continue to do, 

 

 

Sharon 

 

P.S. And a special thank you to the anonymous elves who weeded the side yard.  A 

crew of table tennis players went in to weed and found it already done.  That’s the 

spirit! 
 


